


dear [informal salutation],

With an exciting season underway, our team faces ongoing challenges to maintain and expand on our successes. We consistently 

earn MPSF All-Conference honors and have team members serve as SAAC officers. We’ve earned CSCAA Scholar All-American Team 

honors since 2013. Now we are pushing hard to be even stronger and faster this year.

The team is proud of its efforts and understands that the opportunity to swim and dive for the university is built on years of support and 

dedication from many people. This support allows us to further develop leaders who compete with pride and train for success in 

the pool and in life.

It is with this in mind that we ask you to join the Block & Board Club, a booster club with the sole purpose of enhancing the experience 

of our swimmers and divers as they work to achieve academic and athletic success. By joining the Block & Board Club, you will have a 

direct and immediate impact on our program. You can join by making a donation of any size. Every contribution helps!

All funds raised by the Block & Board Club go directly to support UC Davis Swimming and Diving.

We encourage you to join the Block & Board Club and help us invest in the future of  

Aggie Swimming and Diving. I look forward to seeing you on the pool deck soon.

Go Ags!

Barb Jahn
Coach, UC Davis Swimming and Diving 

P.S. 	� All funds raised by the Block & Board Club go directly to support UC Davis  
Swimming and Diving. Please support our amazing student-athletes  
by joining me at give.ucdavis.edu/go/MakeADifferenceToday.






